
ATTN: ENTREPRENEURSHIP 
STUDENTS FOR 2017-18 

CAREER ACADEMY 
PARENT NIGHT  
WHEN 

April 4th 
6:00-7:00 p.m. 

WHERE 

NeSCC-Blountville 
Little Auditorium 
2425 Hwy. 75, Blountville, TN 37617                                      

WHY 
 

For next academic year, all Career Academy 

participants will be required to complete the 

FAFSA to receive aid that pays the tuition for 

these courses. During this meeting, financial 

aid and dual enrollment representatives will 

explain the process and answer your 

questions!  At the conclusion of the meeting, 

you will have the opportunity to get started 

on the FAFSA with the assistance of financial 

aid representatives.  

 

  

 

FAFSA 
stands for Free 

Application for 

Federal Student Aid  

REQUIRED 
All Career Academy 

participants must 

complete a FAFSA to 

have their tuition for 

dual enrollment 

courses paid for  

next year!  

TO GET 
STARTED, 
YOU NEED 
-Parent SS# 

-Parent Email Address 

-Student SS# 

-Student Email Address 

QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT 
Chelsea Rose,  

Director, NeSCC CTE 

(423) 354-5166 
cdrose@NortheastState.edu  

mailto:cdrose@NortheastState.edu

